Mr. Tom Jennings

Mr. Tom Jennings, a 1990 graduate of PACS, has been the superintendent of schools at his alma
mater for the past two years. Mr. Jennings returned to Pulaski in order to give back to the community
that gave so much to him during his formative years.

Mr. Jennings has stated time and time again that Pulaski truly is a special place, based on the
compassion and support displayed by community members each and every day.

Mr. Jennings has tried to stress this very theme when speaking to the students at PACS, as he
has stated, “The key to success is not mastering independence. Independence is overrated. Each of you
could graduate from high school, go off into the world and become independent with no trouble at all.
You can live on your own and work or study on your own, but you will not be nearly as successful,
productive, and happy as you would be if you were part of a community with shared values and
common goals. The key to any significant, worthwhile accomplishment and success, in fact the key to
adulthood, is mastering interdependence-becoming an equal partner, a productive part of a community,
a team. Actually, trust what you have learned here. We have lots of success here at Pulaski, in large part
because we rely on each other and support each other like family.”

Kudos to Mr. Jennings and to everyone in Blue Devil Nation who strive to make a difference in
our community and our world through their words and their actions. It has been our honor to recognize
a few of our “Leaders of the PACS”, and we would like to thank all the members of our PACS community
for being part of an extended family that will always be defenders of the crimson and the blue!




